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My name is Soul Rhalling, and I'm a long time Oregonian. I'll keep this brief. I know 

many people have the same concern/complaint that I do about the SB-210 

legislation.  

 

Oregon is a leader on inclusive and secure voting regulations. A privilege we share 

with the state of Washington.  

 

Our Mail-In Voter system allows people who work 40 or more hours per week to 

participate in the voting process, who might otherwise have to choose between their 

civic privileges and duties and the ability to pay for their 

rent/mortgages/food/medicines, etc.  

 

It allows people with disabilities who require additional steps in participation to be 

able to take them and to get help when needed from non-traditional caregivers.  

 

It allows Oregonians to participate in the civic process without fear or favor, or 

concern for their personal safety by those who would like to intimidate them into 

silence.  

 

SB-210 is the antithesis of the right and privilege for many Oregonians to actively 

engage with the voting process in this state and for this country in a timeframe and 

manner that meets their personal, professional, physical, and related needs.  

 

Vote "No" on SB-210.  


